Home learning 17.05.19

Dear Parents,

This week in English we have been looking at our new text ‘Tyrannosaurus Drip’ where we have been making comparisons, predicting and retelling.

This week in Maths we have recapped money. We have focussed on giving and receiving change. We encourage you to explore this further at home.   

Reminder Dates:
Wednesday 22nd May 2019 – Sports Day.
Friday 24th May 2019 – Golden Certificates (KS1 2.30pm)
Friday 24th May 2019 – Break up for Half Term

For home learning this week, we would like the children to create their own family tree. We have chosen this as homework as the children have been learning about famous fossil hunter Mary Anning and her family. 
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